Number: PL-235

Date: July 17,2000
From: North American Numbering Plan Administration (NANPA)
Subject: New Test Number for NPA 478 (Georgia)

BellSouth has notified NANPA that, because of technical difficulties, the test number for
the 478 NPA needs to be changed. NANPA has assigned a new NXX code for the test
number. The new test number is 478-779-7777. Other aspects of PL-202 remain current.

The effective date for the new test number is July 19, 2000.

Refer general questions about this activity to Thomas C. Foley, NANPA, on (407) 389-
8929. Direct specific questions to the appropriate service provider.



